**November 18, 2008** 

Dear Mr. Lou

I myself very much enjoyed your presentation. In ELA we have been learning about myths, fairytales and fables. With your presentation it helped me and I'm sure many of my classmates understand all of them much better. I think that you were also very funny and a very great actor. Now that I understand myths, fairytales, and fables more clearly because of you I'm sure that I will ace my test. Thank you very much for coming to our school. I hope that you can come again next year so the new kids can have a great understanding just like me. Thank you again!!! ③③⑤

From,

**Shelby Ferguson**